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TOM BEVILL 
FOURTH DISTRICT 

ALABAMA 

THE PREST 

HOUSE OF' REPRESENTATIVES 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20515 

November 19, 1976 

Dear Mr. President: 

I appreciate very much your kind 
expression of congratulations on my 
reelection. I am looking forward to con­
tinuing to serve my district in the Congress, 
and want to thank you for your thoughtfulness. 

Your courtesy and friendship during 
the years we have served together are also 
deeply appreciated. 

With warm personal regards. 

TB/bj 

The President 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 

Sincerely, 

~-;6lJL 
Tom Bevill, M. C. 






